
North Brookfield Board f Health 

Minutes-11/18/2015 

 

Members Present: John Alphin, Edith Hubacz 

Others Attending: Patrick Kiritsy, Christine Lentz, Eric Hevy 

 

Meeting was called to order @ 6:00PM 

Met with All Construction Service Inc for a title v permit, signed permit and acquired a signed check for 

$125.00.  

Reviewed 10/21/2015 meeting minutes, added meeting adjourned at 7:20pm and mention to contact 

Jim Mcquaid on compliance plan, John made motion to accept, Edie second the motion. 

Reviewed 11/04/2015 meeting minutes, John motioned to accept minutes as written with a second by 

Edie. 

Review of interview, Went to Board of Selectmen meeting, selection approved, start date 11/18/2015. 

Christine will meet Nancy Nykel, change hours to Monday and Thursday 7 till 12pm, Motion by John 

second by Edie. Cindy to start training Monday, sign bills, payroll. Check Casella bills, make sure we do 

not pay mattress charges 

Recycle letter and lien list signed, Edie gave to Donna Via mail box 

Update on phone messages, Edie wrote up some, John addressed at that time 

Received Certificate of compliance, 46 Mill Road, sent copy to owner and filed 

Received title v inspection, 147 ward St, Wayne grant, passed and filed 

Dick Varney is going to stop by at some point, RE: info on 84 Old E Brookfield Rd, has passed title v but 

its an old system 

Check on Tax for Lien bills RE Landfill 

Update Dep Landfill Waste & Complience Cert…Email dates to inspect with Jeff Howlan and members of 

Select Board. 

Mike from DPH, check on Beach testing for the year 

Update property clean ups: 20 Elm Street, called owner, he has cleaned up, L. Jarvis to follow up, 

Resolved 

Update recycle, metal roofs done…30 years 

The Highway (Wayne) turned compost 



BJ has left, 2 gentlemen working, Wednesdays may be rough, maybe hire per diam or part time 5 

hours…revisit at a later date 

Eric Hevy from the Board of Selectmen came to the meeting to discuss the ongoing issues with Paul 

Morin. We reviewed all issues going back to 2013 and asked if we could send our response to his recent 

letter to Town council for review. Eric agreed to give us access to Town Council for review of the letter 

and to pursue any actions necessary to keep him from continuing to enter the Transfer/Recycling 

facility.  

Reviewed bills, payables and receivable vouchers  

Meeting adjourned 9:05pm 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Christine Lentz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


